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31 March 2020 

 

Media Statement 

 

JUDICIAL SERVICE COMMISSION INTERVIEWS, 20 – 24 APRIL 2020 

 

On 15 November 2019 the Judicial Service Commission (JSC) published notices in the media 

calling for nominations of interested persons to fill 14 vacancies in the various Superior Courts. 

The closing date for submission of nominations was set for 13 December 2019.  On 07 

February 2020, the Screening Committee of the JSC met and compiled a short list of 

candidates to be interviewed at its April sitting, scheduled for 20-24 April 2020.   

 

In view of the lockdown announced by the President of the Republic of South Africa and the 

uncertainty caused by the COVID-19, the JSC has, regrettably resolved to postpone its sitting 

that was scheduled for 20 to 24 April 2020 indefinitely. 

  

A new date would be communicated in due course. 

 

 

Issued by the Judicial Service Commission 
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